
From: John Kell >  
Sent: March 17, 2019 1:32 PM 
To: Alec Johnston <ajohnston@victoria.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: 1417 May Street 

 

Hello Alec, 

 

Please add my name to those in support of the rezoning application to construct a two-storey 

multiple-dwelling-unit building at 1417 May Street.  Claudia and Howard Sparks were gracious 

enough to pay me a visit on March 16, 2019 to discuss the most recent revisions to the 

plans.  The butterfly roof and the several changes softening the overall appearance of the 

building are quite attractive.  It is an elegant design for a difficult lot - and energy-efficient as 

well. 

 

I look forward to seeing it take shape - it will be visible from the south facing windows of our 

house across the street. 

 

John Kell 

204 Memorial Crescent 
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Pamela Martin

From: gudrun leys 
Sent: March 21, 2019 1:19 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Re: Rezoning land at 1417 May St. Victoria

To the Council of the City of Victoria, 
I have been to inspect the site at 1417 May St.  In my view the site is completely suitable for four ground-
oriented dwelling units since it is a very deep lot. 
Building 4 units on that lot will make much needed housing available and it will be an enhancement of the 
area.  I am strongly in favor of allowing the re-zoning.   
Regards,   Gudrun Leys, 305-1433 Faircliff Lane, Victoria, V8S 3J6 
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